Monday, May 23, 2016
Harwinton Public Library Building Committee Presentation to Zoning Commission
Public Library Building Committee
Town Hall – 7:00pm

Attended by Barbara Buss, Carol Gould, Leslie Flowers, Ron Sadecki, Rosemary Simko, Library Director Alice Freiler

Ken Best of DRA, with representation from Milone and MacBroom Engineering, presented site plans to the Zoning Commission for approval. Approval from Torrington Area Health was submitted to Commission.

## Presentation addressed:

- · Drainage and rain gardens
- Parking
- Outdoor lighting
- Water to site
- Septic
- Erosion control
- · Wall for insulating noise from chiller
- Emergency vehicle maneuverability

## Commission:

- Asked about Fire Marshall's access to plans plans are available for viewing.
- Asked about approval from Inland Wetland Commission no need to get approval because it has been determined that there are no wetlands on site.

Commission unanimously voted to approve site plans as presented for the Harwinton Public Library expansion project.

Next meeting of the Harwinton Public Library Building Committee: Tuesday, May 31 at 7:00, Harwinton Public Library

RECEIVED FOR RECORD AT HARWINTON CT ON 05 | 25 | 16 AT 8:30 ATM ATTEST NANCY E. ELDRIDGE TOWN CLERK